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TO:  Superintendents of Schools 

 

FROM: Dr. Dianna R. Wentzell 

  Commissioner of Education 

 

DATE:  April 25, 2017 

 

RE:  2017 Education Laws Books 

 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the 2017 edition of the Connecticut Education Laws book has been 

published, and it is ready for distribution.  This book contains most of Title 10 of the General 

Statutes and additional sections concerning the Freedom of Information Act, the Uniform 

Administrative Procedure Act, and child abuse and neglect reporting.  We have retained references 

to some other sections that are no longer included.  You will be able to view those sections on your 

computer.  The internet address that gives access to the General Statutes is 

http://www.cga.ct.gov/current/pub/titles.htm.   Select “Title 10” to access the education laws.   

 

In addition, we have created an e-book version, which you and your staff can use in the iBooks 

application on iPad/iPhone or the Google Play Books app on Android.  See, 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/lib/sde/pdf/publications/ed_laws_2017.pdf. 

 

We have made arrangements for you to pick up your books at the main site of the Regional 

Educational Service Center (RESC) which serves your district.  If you have a large number of 

schools in your district, please be prepared to supply your own boxes for the books!  All school 

districts served by Cooperative Educational Services in Trumbull must pick up their books at the 

40 Lindeman Drive location (second floor) between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.  The 

books will be available at any time after May 1, 2017.  Each RESC will have a list of how many 

books to which each school district is entitled.  Please contact the RESC that serves your district 

to arrange for your books to be picked up.   

 

Additional books are available at a cost of $20.00 each.  If you have any other questions or wish 

to purchase additional books, please contact Mildred Pagán at the Division of Legal and 

Governmental Affairs at 860-713-6520.   

 

Thank you. 
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